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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 

 

Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 9th May 

Back to school 

Friday 12th May 

Class photos 

Friday 26th May 

Reception Cinderella Ball 

Friday 26th May 

Last day of half term 

Monday 5th June 

Back to school 

Saturday 10th June 
Zumba Family Picnic- tickets now available. 

 

 

 

 
 

Last week our school had a visit from the 

ANGLES maths hub. Practice was recognised as 

exemplary. Mrs Cole is currently in her third 

year of a four year masters programme. At the 

end of the four years the school will be a maths 

mastery school. Well done to Mrs Cole and our 

team. 

 

Online Safety 

With children having more and more access to the 

internet, it is always good for parents and carers 

to feel they know how to support and look after 

your child using the internet. Please use the link 

below to find out more information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/  

Please remember that Huggy Wuggy is not 

suitable for children of our school age.  

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class 90.1% 

Ruby Class 96.05% 

Diamond 93.75%  

Sapphire 92% 

Emerald Class 99.43% 

Topaz Class 97.16% 

 

Weekly Maths Whizz Competition – 

Maths whizz competition is still ongoing. Your child 

needs to earn 3 jewels and 3 rubies each week in 

order to gain a master or super star status.  

So far these children have maths whizz master 

status: Megan, Ola, Grace ,Ruby, Jemima, Archie, 

Nora, Nancie, Obi, Jake, Florence and Munro.  

These children have maths whizz super star status: 

Alessia, Nora, Nancie, Mia, Oliver B, Finn B, Lily 

Raeleigh, Oliver, Ola and Elliot L. 

Well done to all these children: keep going we have 

3 weeks left of the competition for children to gain a 

maths whizz status and you will be rewarded with a 

prize at the end of the competition on Friday 26th 

May.  

 

 

 

Don’t forget our school hall is available to 

hire, please ask at the office for details. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Don’t forget to follow our school 

facebook page for regular updates. 

Reminders…Please remember not to 

park down washbridge. It is becoming 

dangerous and we have had several reports of 

near misses.  

 
 

Year 1 and year 2 phonics workshop on 

Wednesday 17th May at 2pm. Please get your 

forms back to say if you can attend.  

Reception phonics session on Wednesday 10th 

May at 9.15am. 

Summer hand tied bouquet arranging event on 

Friday 16th June with Claire from Bright and 

Beautiful flowers. Remember to book your ticket. 

 
 

 

Please remember to phone into the office as soon 

as possible when your child is off poorly.  

 
 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/


 
 

 

 

 


